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Elena Reyes <eareyes@namria.gov.ph> Fri, May 21, 2021 at 8:31 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, pmd_denr3@yahoo.com, pmd_mimar4b@yahoo.com.ph

Dear Sir,

Good day!

The National Mapping and Resource Information Authority (NAMRIA) is regularly updating PGP geospatial databases, please
find attached letter requesting your agency to share geospatial data.  Also attached are forms and documents mentioned in
the letter that are needed to share the geospatial data in your agency. Your acknowledgement of the receipt of this
communication is truly appreciated.

Thank you in advance for sharing geospatial data to the PGS.

 Respectfully yours,

 

Elena A. Reyes
Data Controller III
Geospatial Database Management Division
Geospatial Information Systems Management Branch
09399326474/88842856
 
 
Other Contract Persons:
Aljerico Alcala – 0949-9942230
Rosalyn Sontillanosa – 0995-8233769

***** The information contained in this communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately.  You may
contact us at (+632) 8884-2877 or email us at gictd@namria.gov.ph.  *****
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